
September 2023 

Greetings everyone, 

I am thankful once again for this opportunity to share to you our mission work here in the Philippines. 

It’s been a year and three months now since we arrived in our mission place here in the province of 

Nueva Vizcaya.  Despite of all the challenges and trials, we are still able to give our best and continue our 

work for the glory of our God. I am thankful to God because He spared us from devastation caused by 

the typhoon that came to our country recently. We only just felt the strong wind without the rain and 

endure the whole night without electricity when the typhoon landed in our province. But this is not new 

to us because our country has been visiting by typhoons yearly during the rainy season. 

 The picture below is the mission work that we have been helping, we are conducting our Sunday 

worship under the tent in a garage. We do not have our own worship place yet, but we are praying that 

we could have our own church building. But the members does not bothered in our current worship 

area, the hot weather or the pouring rain does not hinder us from serving the Lord.  The second picture 

is me with Clifford Uy, the pastor of this church. When we found out about this mission work, we 

decided to partner with them and help them with their ministries. Our monthly financial support is very 

low and we could not afford to start a new mission work that is why we just look for a baptist church in 

our area to work with. Our objective is still the same, by helping pastor Clifford to establish a church and 

to assist him in preaching the Gospel to the lost.  

      

On the next picture, we are currently doing a sports evangelism that began on Monday until Saturday of 

this week. We invited youths to play basketball games started at 6pm and then preach the gospel to 

them in between games. They enjoyed playing and also very attentive to our preaching, some of them 

accepted Jesus Christ as savior during the invitation. We also invited them to our church and they are 

willing to attend to our Sunday worship service. 

     

Thank you so much for your prayers and your financial support, you are a big blessing to us by being our 

partners in our ministry here in the Philippines. Let us continue serving our God and never cease on 

preaching the gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ.                                                                  Pastor Jeffrey Salvador 


